
May 1948 

The Durham Kennel Club met May 10 at Forest Hills Club House 
with 21 _members present. 

Dr . Adams of the Duke Pyschiatry Department talked to us about 
the experiments that had been done in dog psychology. 

Mr . Boone, Bench Show Chairman, gave a report on the dog show 
that was held April 6. All the money for advertising has not 
been collected but it seems the show will net a profit of 
over $1,000 . 00 . 

Mr. Fowler made a motiqn that the club give Mr. Boone, 
Mrs. Hutchings, Mr. Byrd and Mrs. Hoenig a vote of thanks and 
appreciation for their work in the show. It was also decided 
to have one of the programs bound and a dedicatory page with 
the name of the bench show chairman engraved in gold - this 
to be an annual gift to the current bench show chairman. 

Mr. Crosbie suggested that we do not add Roanoke and Fayetteville 
to this circuit as it is already too long and crowded. He 
thinks it would be fine to have a week-end show and arouse a 
lot of local interest in the Club. 

Burlington has requested permission from AKC to form a club and 
asked Greensboro and Durham to help them. We agreed and Mrs. Moore 
will be asked to bring her correspondence over so we may know 
how to answer the AKC questions relative to the Burlington Club. 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurer's report was given and we have $1,193.32 on hand . 

It was suggested that we have a picnic a little later but no 
plans were made for that. 

At a Board of Directors meeting immediately after the above meeting 
Mr . E. E. Morris was appointed Bench Show Chairman for next year . 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary A. Bowden 
Secretary 


